
MEMORANDUM 

TO: 

FROM:  

RE: 

DATE: 

Clackamas County Board of County Commissioners (BCC) 

Tracy Moreland 

Procurement and Grant Procedures Update 

December 6, 2022

REQUEST: Informational only. Staff will update the Board on a new County Web page featuring 

procurement, contracts and grant information; how the public can submit a proposal; convenient 

resources; and State compliance and selection standards. 

BACKGROUND: Earlier this year, the Board of County Commissioners requested information 

on procurement and grant procedures, state statute and regulations regarding the selection 

process, and resources for the public. 

Staff have created a new Procurement and Grants page on the County Website.  The site is not 

live to the general public yet. Staff will provide the Board with a short presentation summarizing 

information, and new, convenient resources. Staff will incorporate any Board feedback or 

suggestions regarding the content.     

Respectfully submitted, 

Tracy Moreland 

Commission Policy Advisor 

cc: PGA, Finance, County Counsel 


